

NOVEMBER 29, 1986

CARL W. DABELSTEIN 8209 WEST 78TH STREET OVERLAND PARK, KS 66204

DEAR CARL,

THANK YOU FOR YOUR RECENT LETTER TO US REPORTING YOUR PICKING US UP AS FAR NORTH AS KANSAS. WE OCCASIONALLY HAVE PEOPLE COMPLAINING TO US RIGHT HERE IN ABILENE THAT THEY CAN'T PICK US UP!

This letter serves as verification that you did receive our station at the times indicated (5:01 to 5:05 am November 10th, 1986)

WE ARE ENCLOSING A BUMPER STICKER. THANKS AGAIN FOR YOUR LETTER AND KEEP US TUNED IN WHEN YOU CAN.

DOWNING A. BOLLS.

NEWS DIRECTOR